
 

Title: Peeping Peepers  

Artists: Robi Sallee  

While not native to Blacksburg, the Red Eyed Tree Frog’s bright colors and seemingly 
friendly smiles fit well with our incredible landscape and eco-friendly valley.  

 
This window is part of a collection of four windows om Simply Elemental 2018 that were 
painted in 2017 for the public art event “My Windows on Blacksburg” sponsored by the 
Blacksburg Regional Art Association and held at the Alexander Black House Museum 
and Cultural Center. Over 15 works by both BRAA members and other local artists were 
displayed.  Several of those artworks remain in place on the house lawn today. 
In 2018, local artists created two dozen windows “My Window on the New River Valley” 
now installed in the lawn and garden of the Montgomery Museum and Lewis Miller 
Regional Art Center on S. Pepper Street in Christiansburg.  
These four windows have been included in Simply Elemental 2018 to let you anticipate 
next year’s presentation “My Window on the Hahn Horticultural Garden”, expected to be 
installed in May 2019. For more information and to see photos of the first two installation 
visit  http://www.blacksburgart.org/public-art 
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